
 

Holy Child School, Panchkula 
CIR HCS/24-25/136 

 
 

Date: 24.12.24 
 

Dear Parents 
 
Greetings from Holy Child! 
 
Kindly note that the school will be working on Thursday, 

December 26, 2024. It is to inform that Hon’ble Prime 

Minister Sh. Narendra Modi declared ‘Veer Bal Diwas’ to be 

celebrated in the memory of younger sons (Baba Fateh Singh 

Ji and Baba Zorawar Singh Ji) of Guru Gobind Singh Ji, the 

10th Guru of Sikhs on 26th December every year. Various 

activities will be conducted on this day.  

 

Note: 

It will be a preparatory holiday on Thursday, December 

26, 2024 for Classes 10 and 12.  

 
 
Sunita Gangahar  
Principal 
 

 


